
 

 

Planning for the Future in Venus Bay 
 

South Gippsland Shire Council is excited to be planning for the central activity centre in 

Venus Bay. 

 

Council has been looking forward to designing solutions to long-standing infrastructure 

problems in the centre of town. To that end it has created a concept plan for the community 

to assess and provide feedback.  

 

Members of the community can provide feedback in any form they wish, including via an 

OurSay online map that allows you to ‘pin’ your comments to areas of interest. 

 

Council intends to have a large presence in Venus Bay on Saturday 19 January to meet as 

many visitors and residents as possible to discuss the concept plan. Officers are hoping to 

come away with ideas that may improve pedestrian and vehicle access to the shops, 

community centre, playground and the proposed skatepark and carpark. 

 

South Gippsland Shire Mayor, Cr Don Hill encourages Venus Bay residents and visitors to 

contribute to the planning process. 

 

“With resident numbers increasing in Venus Bay Council needs as much input to these 

proposals as possible so as to ensure the best decision for the community is made. 

Hopefully, in doing this survey over the busy summer period everyone will be able to 

contribute to the ideas and discussions,” said the Mayor. 

 

For more information about this project call Skye Radcliffe-Scott, Strategic Planning Officer 

on 5662 9200. The OurSay map is online at https://oursay.org/southgippsland/vbacp  
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